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Deborah Greenberg
9 Poppy Road
Carmel Valley, CA 93924

Jacqueline R Onciano
Monterey County Resource Management Agenc y
Planning Department
168 W. Alisal St. 2nd floor
Salinas, CA 93901

February 28, 2008

Dear Ms. Onciano ,

I am writing this letter to oppose the proposed Rancho Canada Village development .
This development would greatly impact the quality of life for Carmel Valley residents .
Two of my greatest concerns are traffic and water resources . Carmel Valley Road cannot
accommodate the increased traffic that this development would generate . Where would
the water come from for this project?

I have lived in Carmel Valley for twenty four years and would be very disappointed to
see this project approved.

Sincerely,

owuo-‘sart

Deborah Greenberg
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